
                               
 

Solutions You Can Build On 

Civil Engineering • Land Planning • Structural Engineering • Landscape Architecture • Land Surveying • Construction Surveying 

4155 S. Harrison Blvd., Suite 310 • Ogden, Utah 84403 • Tel: 801-621-3100 • Fax: 801-621-2666   

ogden@reeve-assoc.com • reeve-assoc.com 

November 9, 2011 

 

Chad Meyerhoffer 

Weber County Engineering Dept. 

2380 Washington Blvd. Suite 240 

Ogden, UT 84401 

 

Subject:  Powder Mountain Park/Ride 
 

Dear Mr. Meyerhoffer: 

 

Below please find our response to your email dated November 1, 2011.  

 

We appreciate your review and trust we have changed and/or clarified all of your comments 

referenced herein. 

 

1. The property lines have been shown in relationship to the site. 

2. Percolation test location and results have been shown on plan. 

3. If the ground is frozen, the water will not percolate into the ground. 

4. The plans have been updated to indicated the historical flow paths.  If the ponds are to 

overflow, the stormwater would follow the historical flow path. 

5. All signs shown on plans are existing signs to remain.  Plans have been updated to 

indicate that signs are existing. 

6. See attached permit. 

 
If you have any questions, or we can be of further assistance, please let us know. 

 

Sincerely,  
REEVE & ASSOCIATES, INC.     

 

 

 

_______________________________   ______________________________   

J. Nathan Reeve, PE, PSE    Shane Taggart, E.I.T. 

Principal / President     Civil Engineer 

nreeve@reeve-assoc.com    staggart@reeve-assoc.com 
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